St. Constance School 5841 W. Strong Street Chicago, Illinois 60630 www.stconstanceschool.org

Ph: (773)283-2311 / Fax: (773)283-3515 Email: epanczyk@stconstanceschool.org

August, 2025
Dear Parent/Guardian,
The Parent-Student Handbook 2025-2026 is available online at:
www.stconstanceschool.org
There have been some changes made in the handbook. Note that not every single guideline can be stated in this handbook, and I, the administrator, can amend and will issue directives which are felt to benefit the children and present them with good behaviors and modeling for their future lives. Please take time to read through the handbook. After you and your child/children have discussed the pertinent information, please, sign the bottom portion of this note and return it to school before or on Thursday, August 28, 2025. Sincerely,
Mrs. Eva M. Panczyk We have read and discussed the information in the Parent-Student Handbook. We understand
the policies and guidelines stated in the handbook and agree to abide by them.
Student Name(s) Grade(s)

Date

Parent Signature